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To: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

From: Deputy Director Chad Chewning 

Date: January 12, 2021 

Re: Radio Maintenance Service Agreements: 

(Motorola Communications) 

 

 

All critical Radio Systems require regular preventative maintenance checks in order 

to satisfy the manufacturer’s specifications and to ensure peak performance.  Our 

current contract with Motorola expires on June 30, 2021.   Motorola is proposing a 5 

year radio maintenance contract for $335,970.00. By signing a five year agreement 

we will save a total of $11,000.00 over the length of the agreement. 

Therefore, I am requesting that the attached resolution be approved authorizing a 

five-year maintenance agreement with Motorola covering all components of the 

Radio Systems for the period of July 1, 2021 – June 30, 2026, for a cost not to exceed 

$335,970.00.  Pricing is per the State of Michigan Mideal contract # 071B2200101. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

 


